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PASTORAL TEAM

Rev. Peter Ciallella

pciallella@hamiltondiocese.com

medical emergency email

pciallella@hotmail.ca

Mary Rumble, Office Administrator

parishoffice@blessedsacramentparish.ca

Marjorie Brimo, Volunteer Coordinator

Churchvolunter@gmail.com

For further information see the volunteer commitment 

forms in the main foyer of the church and or contact 

Marjorie Brimo.

Pearl Szabo, Hall Manager

blessedsacramenthall@gmail.com

Call 519-449-5131, or 519-449-2811.  Our auxiliary 

provides catering for all occasions at reasonable prices.  

NEW PARISHIONERS

We welcome new parishioners!  Registration forms are 

available at the entrance of the church and at the parish office.

ARRANGING A WEDDING

A minimum of 6 months preparation, which includes a 

Marriage Preparation course is required for all couples 

wishing to be married in Hamilton Diocese.

PRAYER LINE

Sylvia Miller 519-449-3668 or Linda Bennett 519-449-2986.

St. Vincent de Paul: 519-865-1562 (Please Leave a Message)

OFFICE HOURS
Tuesday to Friday 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

LORD'S DAY MASSES
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Burford

Sunday: 9:30 a.m. Burford

             11:30 a.m. Scotland

WEEKDAY MASSES
Burford:  Tues. 7:00 p.m.

Burford:  Wed. to Fri. - 8:30 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturday: 4:15 to 4:45 p.m. or by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM
The Baptism of Children is celebrated on the first 

Sunday of the month at 3:00 p.m. in Burford and the 

third Sunday of the month in Scotland.  Application 

forms are available at the entrance of the church.

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK
Anointing of the sick in home or hospital can be 

arranged by calling the parish office.  Whenever 

possible, please call before any situation becomes 

critical. 

HOLY ORDERS/RELIGIOUS VOCATION
Individuals wishing to explore a vocation to the 

priesthood, permanent diaconate or the religious life 

are encouraged to speak to the Pastor or see the 

vocations website at www.vocationinfo.ca

CATHOLIC FUNERALS
It is customary to celebrate the funeral of a Catholic 

with a Funeral Liturgy in the parish church.  Please call 

the Funeral Home or the Parish at time of need.  The 

time of funeral must be confirmed by the Pastor.

SICK & HOMEBOUND
If you know someone who is homebound and would like 

to receive communion please contact the parish office.

CHILDREN'S LITURGY OF THE WORD.  Sun.9:30 a.m.

For the young children of the parish.  The children's 

liturgy is an opportunity for children to celebrate the 

Liturgy of the Word at a level they can understand.

The Roman Catholic Communities of

BLESSED SACRAMENT PARISH, BURFORD &
ST. ANTHONY DANIEL PARISH, SCOTLAND

Office at:   181 King Street, P.O. Box 219,  Burford ON, N0E 1A0

Telephone 519-449-5143       www.burfordscotlandcatholic.ca       Fax 519-449-3525

Twin City Realty, Inc., Brokerage
Independently owned and operated

DAN DIGNARD - Sales Representative
Bus 519-756-8111  Res 519-449-5005

Cell 519-732-6325
dan.dignard@sympatico.ca

"The future is for you to see...." I can help...Believe

Que Sera Sera
    "Whatever will be will be." The future's not ours to see...

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

Hill  & Robinson

The Dorsey Group
A HUB International Company

Auto, Home, Business, Insurance

330 West Street      519-759-0033

brantford lawn & garden
Snapper • Toro • Echo • Ariens • Country Clipper

Snow Blowers  •  Tractors  •  Tillers

Zero Turns  •  Walk Mowers

Chainsaws  •  Gas Trimmers

4 King St. Burford   519 752 4353
www.brantfordlawn&garden.com

Hearing Tests
Hearing Aid Services
Hearing Healthcare
300 Grand River St. N.
Paris  519-442-5550

99 Wayne Gretzky Pkwy.
Brantford  519-751-7096 x2517

New Patients

& Children Welcome!
226-659-7777
63 King St. • Burford

Blessed SacramentBlessed Sacrament
Parish HallParish Hall

Weddings, Bridal Showers
Baptismal Parties,

Baby Showers
Full Catering Service
~ Dates Available ~

Blessed Sacrament Parish
Auxiliary

181 King St.
Call Pearl Szabo
519-449-5131 or

519-449-2811
www.blessedsacramenthall.ca

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

DONATE
VOLUNTEER

SEEK HELP • SHOP
Serving our

neighbours in need

ssvpbrant@gmail.com
Thrift Store: 197 Colborne St.

Brantford

Sound Choice HearingSound Choice Hearing

Shop LOCAL Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL Enjoy LOCAL

and support the local businesses
that support your parish

Leonard
Your Real Estate Partner
"Thinking of Selling or Buying"

519-209-1531
Leonard Fazari Sales Representative

fazari@sutton.com
www.leonardfazari.com

Sutton Team Realty Inc. Brokerage
Office  519-756-8811



 ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
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  WORSHIP IN OUR PARISH   
 

Liturgical Calendar 
 
Tuesday, June 19 **Please note time change 
9:00 a.m.  Mass  
Rosi Campanella offered by the Family 
Wednesday, June 20 **Please note time change 
9:00 a.m.   Blessed Sacrament School Mass 
Frank Van de Vondervoort offered by Rick & Linda 
Bennett 
Thursday, June 21 
8:30 a.m.   Mass 
Elizabeth Gostkiewicz offered by Elizabeth Krol 
9:30 a.m.   St. Theresa School Mass (at the school) 
Friday, June 22 
8:30 a.m.   Mass 
Jim Hiplein offered by Maria & Frank Petrella 
Saturday, June 23 
The Nativity of St. John the Baptist 
5:00 p.m.   Mass 
Louis Macedo offered by the Macedo Family 
Sunday, June 24 
The Nativity of St. John the Baptist 
9:30 a.m.   Mass 
Czes Gryn offered by June Jozwiak & Family 
7:00 p.m.  Spanish Mass for Migrant Farmworkers 
For All Our Parishioners (Both Parishes) 
 
 

Sanctuary Candle for deceased members of the 
Ciallella & Iannitelli Families. 

 

   We Are Stewards     
 

On-Line Giving/E-Tithing for 
May, 2018………………………………$      910.00 
Weekend contributions   ………………..$  3,186.00 
 

 

  
 

 We now have Wi Fi in the Parish Hall 
 Username is Parish Hall and the 

password is 5194495131 

 Please remember your parish in your 
will!  

   Faith Formation News    
 
 
Thank you Knights of Columbus: For their 
charitable donation to the different projects of the 
Parish: $200 – Building Fund; $100 – St. Vincent de 
Paul; $100 – Vacation Bible School; and $50 – for the 
Rosaries to be used in the Rosary Apostolate at 
Blessed Sacrament School.  The Knights of Columbus 
is a fraternal Catholic organization that helps the parish 
and community at large.  If any man of the Parish 
would like to join, please let Fr. Peter know. 
 
Knights of Columbus: Soccer Challenge for ages 8-
14 on Sunday, June 24 at 11:00 am.  Free Hotdog 
Lunch for participants and $5 for non-participants.  
Please pick up a registration form at the back of the 
church for your child. 
 
Children’s Liturgy: Sunday, June 24 will be the last 
Sunday prior to the summer break of July and August. 
The children will receive a special blessing and 
memento on June 24.  We thank the team of catechists 
who dedicate their time and talents in teaching the 
children week after week.  God bless you! 
 
Vacation Bible School at Blessed Sacrament 
Church: July 9-13, for children between the ages of 5-
12.  Register your child by contacting the Parish 
Office.  We also need volunteers to help with the 
program and assist with the snacks.  Please contact the 
Parish Office if you are able to assist us. 
 
Spanish Mass for Migrant Farmworkers: Sunday, 
June 24 at 7:00 p.m.  Thank you to the CWL for 
offering to host the social afterwards in the Hall. 
 
 
Marriage Tip:  Expressing gratitude to those we love 
goes a long way to making them feel appreciated, but 
as Michele Weiner-Davis (The Divorce Busting 
Center) pointed out in her recent blog, negativity bias, 
which scientists refer to as a tendency to be more 
sensitive to negative stimuli, often causes relationship 
problems. This bias makes it easy for us to slip into the 
habit of remarking on anything that is wrong or 
negative, but forgetting to express the good we 

 JUNE 17, 2018 
     
experience and feel. We can help overcome this natural 
bias by being purposeful in our interactions: express 
appreciation often, say thank you frequently and 
remember to tell your spouse what you love about your 
relationship. Doing a frequent check-up is a sure way 
to ensure you are more positive than negative, which 
will be reflected in the positive feelings in your 
marriage. 
 

SAINT ANTHONY DANIEL 
 

 
 

Liturgical Calendar 
Sunday, June 24 
The Nativity of St. John the Baptist 
11:30 a.m.  Mass 
Amanda Kisielewski requested by Joan & Henry 
Kegels 
 
Thank you Knights of Columbus: For their 
charitable donation to the ongoing maintenance fund 
of the Parish: $100.  The Knights of Columbus is a 
fraternal Catholic organization that helps the parish 
and community at large.  If any man of the Parish 
would like to join, please let Fr. Peter know. 
 
Weekend Contributions …………….. $   286.75 
 

 
Proposed Diocesan Capital Campaign: Bishop 
Crosby encourages you to attend a listening session 
relating to the proposed Diocesan capital campaign. 
These sessions, taking place in each deanery, will 
provide information about the proposed campaign 
goals and will allow you the opportunity to ask 
questions and share your thoughts. Your presence and 
feedback are a critical part of this effort which aims to 
help our parishes and ministries grow and thrive. There 
will be a special session at St. Pius X Church 
(Brantford) on Tuesday, June 19 at 7:00 pm. 
 
Come Join Us to Find the “Keys to Loving 
Relationships”  “Keys” is a ten week video-based 
program meant for anyone (married or single) who is 
looking for develop the skills need to have the most 
meaningful relationship you can with a spouse, family 

member or friend.  Learn how to become a better “me” 
in all your relationships! The program runs in 
Hamilton on Thursday evenings from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. 
September 27th – November 29th, at the Chancery 
Office, 700 King St. W, Hamilton.  The program runs 
in Kitchener on Tuesday evenings, September 18th – 
November 27th, from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. at St. Mark 
Parish, 55 Driftwood Dr., Kitchener.  Cost $45.00. For 
more information or to register, call (905) 528-7988 
ext. 2249 or register at www.hamiltondiocese.com 
(Upcoming Events.) 
 

 
Happy Father’s Day 

 

 
 
Dear Parishioners: 
 
Today we honour all our fathers - those still with us 
and those who have passed on into the eternal 
kingdom.  
 
This day reminds us of the unique role and blessings 
all fathers have upon society. God the Father has 
bestowed upon all fathers the special gift of 
participating in God’s loving plan of creation, of caring 
and nurturing their children, and together with their 
wives, being role models of faith and virtues.  
 
Perhaps we all grow up seeing an ideal image of what 
a father should be, usually through the media, and the 
reality is that fathers come in different forms and with 
different personalities. But they all are characterized 
by the great love that they have for us. 
 
On this Father’s Day we pray for all the dads of the 
Parish and we continue to pray and show our love for 
all our fathers, those still with us and those at peace in 
God’s heavenly kingdom.  
 
God bless, 
Fr. Peter Ciallella  
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